
 

 
LEGISLATIVE COMMITTEE  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
DATE: June 11, 2024 

TO: Legislative Committee Members 

FROM: Derrick Alatorre, Deputy Executive Officer 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of the June 14, 2024 Legislative Committee Meeting 
 

 
Please be advised that the Legislative Committee Meeting scheduled for June 14, 2024 at 9:00 
a.m. has been canceled. 

The next regularly scheduled Legislative Committee Meeting is August 9, 2024 at 9:00 a.m. 
 

 
DA: mc 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Cleaning the air we breathe… 


